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Wednesday, 10th November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We have a new member of staff joining us in The Green. Mara has started working 

with us this week and will be taking on the role of lead staff member at our after 

school club. You will likely see her as you pick your child up, so do please say hello 

and join us in welcoming her to South Harringay.  

Roxanna is still working with us as a teaching assistant in the Junior School, but has 

decided to work a shorter day.  

We will be supporting Mara to learn about our school and The Green this week, as 

well as inducting her into all of our safeguarding systems.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  

 

 

 


